
 

 
08 August 2017 
 
 
RE: Thank you letter 
 
 
Sello Ditsobare 
Business development Manager 
Johannesburg Tourism  
South Africa 
 
 
Dear Mr. Ditsobare, 
 
I would like to thank you and your organization for hosting our recently concluded ICANN 59 
policy forum in Johannesburg. 
 
Your support and commitment have contributed to yet another successful meeting in South 
Africa. I would like to convey the full satisfaction of the participants and ICANN staff. 
 
 
With my highest regards,  

 
Göran Marby 	
President & CEO, ICANN     
 
 


